
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 29 AUGUST 2006


EX.190/06
CARLISLE LOCAL STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIP - CONSTITUTION (Non-Key Decision)

Portfolio   Promoting Carlisle

Subject Matter

To consider a reference from the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee of 27 July 2006 asking for a more detailed response to matters raised in a previous Minute in relation to the Carlisle Local Strategic Partnership (LSP) Constitution as follows:-

(a) the staffing and cost implications for the City Council emanating from attendance at meetings of the LSP and which had not been quantified;

The Chairman reported that the staffing and cost implications were difficult to quantify.  The City Council did fund a Local Strategic Partnership Officer who co-ordinated meetings of the LSP.  The Chief Executive was a member of the LSP Executive and Officers attended meetings as and when required.

(b) clarification had been sought regarding the Councillor representation on the LSP i.e. the Leader plus one Member from each of the Political Groups;

The Chairman reported that the City Council had agreed to representation by the Leader, the Town Clerk and Chief Executive and one Member of each Political Group.

(c)  whether any body had a power of veto;

The Chairman reported that no body had a power of veto.

(d)  the importance of raising the profile of the LSP.

The Chairman agreed that it was very important for the Executive and those involved in the LSP to see its profile raised as it sought to bring together all sections of Carlisle in the production of a Community Plan which would be of benefit to all residents of Carlisle.

Summary of Options Rejected

None

DECISION

That the above response be forwarded to the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee.

Reasons for Decision

To respond to the reference from the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee.







